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Hello, 

Mail in voting has been working just fine in our state for as long as I have been here 

and there is no reason to change that situation.  Please tell the person who 

introduced the idea of reversing a perfectly useful and functioning system that if you 

break what works, then nothing good and valuable works.  Backward thinking will not 

take our state intelligently into the future. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel Chastain 


